
Bulletin No.  977 

Friday 11th June 2021 @LadyLanePark 

Good afternoon to you all, 
 
It has been an absolute delight to see our pupils getting outside the classroom this 
week, whether it has been to explore our school grounds or visit different places on 
day trips. Outdoor learning is so important for our pupils and I know our teachers 
really enjoy the opportunity to work with pupils in a different environment.   
 
LVI, Form 4 and Form 1 have all enjoyed day trips this week and they have certainly 
all come back with beaming smiles.  There are lots of trips coming up, so I look 
forward to talking to our pupils when they return.  Next week, UVI will be walking 
one of the three peaks – Ingleborough, a challenge our pupils enjoy every year. 
 
Please remember to check the Dates for your Diary page in The Bulletin for events 
coming up in school. We are very much hoping that that the decision from the 
Government about Lockdown easing on 21st June means that we can stick with our 
plans for having parents at some of our events – should this change we will keep you 
informed.  
 
As you receive your Autumn Term fees, please remember that to take advantage of 
the 2% reduction in fees when they are settled early; the last date for this is 9th July 2021. 
 
I will be out of school on Monday and Tuesday next week as I will be attending the 
annual Headteachers conference but leave the school in the capable hands of Mrs 
Arnold & Mrs Smith in my absence. 
 
I hope you all have a restful weekend and manage to enjoy the sunshine. 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 
 

 

Crèche Friday 18th June 2021 
 

Due to School Photographs in The Gym, Friday morning crèche will be held in The Hall.  Please 

come to the main entrance and ring the door bell. 

Thank you 





We are enormously proud of Miss Clayton and Mr Rawling who at last made it to their 
graduation ceremony.  Although they completed their courses last year, due to COVID, 

their ceremony was postponed.  
 

Well done to both of you for all your hard-work and determination. 
 

Miss Clayton successfully completed her Post-graduate Certificate in Education (PGCE) 
at Leeds Trinity University in 2020.  Mr Rawling was awarded a BSc. in Primary PE and 

Sports Coaching, also in 2020 at Leeds Trinity University. 

Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 

Refer a Friend Scheme 2021 

The highest compliment our families can pay to Lady Lane is the referral of 
family or friends. The trust and confidence that you place in us each and every 

day means a great deal to our staff. 

As part of our community drive, we are encouraging our loyal parents to 
spread the benefits of Lady Lane.  As a sign of appreciation, referring parents 

can receive £500 in credit towards their fees. 

Please visit the Refer a Friend page on our website for full terms & conditions 

 

https://www.ladylaneparkschool.co.uk/parents/refer-a-friend/ 
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June 
Tuesday 15th June – Young Voices Big Sing World Record  
Wednesday 16th June – UVI Ingleborough Trip 
Friday 18th June – Individual & Form Photographs 
Monday 21st June – Form 3 Trip Harlow Carr Gardens & Kindergarten  
  Trip to Thornton Hall Farm 
Tuesday 22nd June – UVI Outdoor Pursuits Day 
Wednesday 23rd June – Infant Sports Day 9.30am 
       Junior Sports Day 1.30pm 
Thursday 24th June – Form 5 Day Trip to Malham 
Monday 28th June – Reserve Sports Day (times as above) 
Tuesday 29th June – End of year reports to parents 
                 Transition Morning  
Wednesday 30th June – Parents Consultations 
 
July  
Thursday 1st July – Parents Consultations  
Friday 2nd July – Form Picnics & Prize giving  
Wednesday 7th July – Infant Summer Celebration 2.00pm 
Thursday 8th July –  Junior Summer Celebration 2.00pm 
                Lower Kindergarten Trip to Hesketh Farm Park 
Friday 9th July –     School closes for Summer 

Monday 
 

Homemade Pizza 
Chips 

 & Sweetcorn 
 

Lemon & 
Raspberry 

Mousse 
 
 
  

Tuesday 
 

Jacket Potatoes 
With 

Cheese/Beans 
Topping 

 
Ice Cream 

 
 

Wednesday 
 

Chicken* Enchiladas 
Fresh Summer Salad 

 
Homemade Iced 

Sponge 
 

*Halal/ 
Quorn Option 

 
 

Thursday 
 

Beef & Veg 
Tagine* 

 
Couscous 

 
Crispy Chocolate 

Tray Bake 
 

*Halal/ 
Vegetarian 

Option 
 

Friday 
 

Ham and/or 
Cheese 
Toasties 

 
Roasted 
Potatoes 

 
Fruity Jelly 

 

Menu: Monday 14th June 2021 



Parents of LVI (Year 5) Pupils 
The closing date for applications for the Halifax Grammar 

Schools (North Halifax Grammar and Crossley Heath 
Grammar)  

Admissions Tests is:  
Friday 2nd July 2021. 

https://sites.google.com/view/halifax-grammar-schools/home 
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